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October 21, 2015
Dear Community Leader:

We would like to invite you to personally join Go Boston 2030 at an interactive Idea Roundtable
discussion with your neighbors. Please join us in a public dialogue for the Action Plan phase of the
initiative to contribute your transportation project and policy ideas that will shape Boston’s future.

Based on suggestions from over 5,000 Bostonians we released a draft Vision Framework report in
September. You can read it at http://goboston2030.org/vision-framework/. Now we are looking for
specific ideas to realize the aspirational goals and targets outlined in the report. What kinds of
transformative changes will make it easier to get around in the next 5, 10, and 15 years? What projects
should we build? Which policies should we pursue?

We urge you to attend at least one of the Idea Roundtables detailed below. At each event you will have
an opportunity to chart Boston’s transportation future in structured conversations with residents and
businesses from surrounding neighborhoods. We promise the discussions will be engaging, thought-
provoking and fun for you!

Tuesday, November 10, 6:00-8:30 PM, Bruce Bolling Building, 2300 Washington Street, Roxbury
Saturday, November 14, 12:00-2:30 PM, Quincy School, 885 Washington Street, Chinatown
Thursday, November 19, 6:00-8:30 PM, Community Center, 6 Cummins Highway, Roslindale

Please make sure to RSVP at goboston2030.org/idea-roundtables/. We want to ensure that each of
Boston’s neighborhoods is well represented and the arrangements accommodate everyone.

We look forward to hearing your voice at the Idea Roundtables. For questions please contact
alice.brown@boston.gov.
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